
Dear	Stakeholder,
	
To	 help	 flatten	 the	 COVID	 upward	 curve,	 SASSETA	 offices	 will	 be	 closed	 to	 our
stakeholders	for	the	next	14	days.	Most	SASSETA	staff	will	be	working	from	home.	Our
switchboard	will	also	be	closed	for	the	duration	of	Level	4.

Please	visit	our	website	www.sasseta.org.za	to	obtain	the	email	address	of	your
preferred	SASSETA	contact	or	email	callcentre@sasseta.org.za

Together	we	beat	this!	Stay	safe!	Stay	home.
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CONTACT	DETAILS

Call	Centre	|	27	(0)11	087	5555
Switchboard	|	27	(0)11	087	5500

	
Please	use	the	contact	directory	on	our	website	to	email	your	SASSETA	contact	or

email		callcentre@sasseta.org.za

Physical	Address
Building	2,	Waterfall	Corporate	Campus,	74	Waterfall	Drive,	Midrand,	2090

Postal	Address
P.O.	Box	7612,	Halfway	House,	1685

FRAUD	HOTLINE
0800	701	701
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